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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 

December 2, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2009-0278 – Algoma Power Inc. ("API") 
 
Please see the attached proposed amendment to the revised settlement proposal in the above-referenced 
matter. With the support of the intervenors, API is proposing to mitigate total bill impacts for its Street 
Lighting class of customers by transitioning from the current cost to revenue ratio to the lower boundary 
of the Board’s Guideline over a five year period (20% per year). 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


